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Editorial

We are pleased to announce that from January 2003 the Journal of Zoology will have an Editorial Office based
in Virginia, U.S.A. Authors from North America should submit their papers to Professor John L. Gittleman,
Department of Biology, Gilmer Hall, University of Virginia, Charlottesville, VA 22904-4328, U.S.A. Email:
JLGittleman@virginia.edu
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